
    

 

You're Invited! 
Join us for our exclusive pre-release screening of Ken Loach's new film 

Sorry We Missed You. Monday 7th October at the Regent Street 
Cinema. We are delighted to be screening the film before it's official national 

release date. The evening includes a complimentary drinks reception and post-
screen Q&A on the theme of the film 'zero hours contracts and precarious 
working conditions'. Alongside workers from the frontline our special guest 

panel includes the films producer Rebecca O'Brien and author Tom Zaniello. 
 

Join us from 17:30pm, film begins at 18:00pm. 
 

A BIG THANK YOU TO UNITE AND THE TUC FOR SPONSORING AND 
SUPPORTING THIS EVENT 

Get Tickets 

 



  

 
 

 

About the film.... 

 

Ricky and his family have been fighting an uphill struggle against debt since the 
2008 financial crash. An opportunity to wrestle back some independence 
appears with a shiny new van and the chance to run a 

franchise as a self employed delivery driver. It's hard work, and his wife's job as 
a carer is no easier. The family unit is strong but when both are pulled in 
different directions everything comes to breaking point. 

 
 

Watch Trailer 

 

 

SPECIAL GUESTS INCLUDE 



 

 

Rebecca O'Brien 
The Film's Producer and Bafta-winning Producer 
at Sixteen Films. (I, Daniel Blake, 2016), (The 
Wind that Shakes the Barley, 2006), (You Were 
Never Really Here, 2017) 

 

 
 

 

 

Tom Zaniello 
(Washington D.C) Writer & Teacher specialising 
in Labor Film, 
Author of 'The Cinema Of The Precariat', 
(Bloomsbury Press) 

 

 
   

 



	


